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4th November 2020

 
 Dear Parents/ Carers,
 
Thank you for the great work children are doing if they need to access remote learning. At our staff meeting tonight it was decided that every half term children who have completed great learning at home whether they have been off or just something over and above their homework expectation will have a Wow from Whittingham and this will be put in a prize drawer at the end of the half term where the winner will receive a book token!
 
The first awards assemblies will completed virtually tomorrow and I will send the link to you all as you may wish to see it.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have had some great feedback regarding our remote learning and will keep making sure that it  improves as necessary. We have made some changes tonight so I enclose the new version that will be on the Remote Learning Section of the website.
 
Don't forget in KS 1 and 2 to upload photos onto Class Dojo of your child's completed homework each week.
 
Best wishes,
Belinda Athey.
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Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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